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It was a beautiful day on Bartlett.  It started out around 58 degrees and warmed up to around 90 degrees.  The wind was 
brisk at first and then calmed down to an on and off breeze for the rest of the day.  Everyone caught fish.  The 5 pound pot 
continues to grow as the bigger fish continued to elude us.  We had a record turnout of 14 teams, with some new faces and 
some old ones that were able to start fishing again.  We will miss Mike Perry as he has taken an overseas assignment and 
will be gone for the next year or so.  Good Luck Mike! 

We hope to see a great turnout at the Roosevelt tournament on November 7th & 8th. 

 
Team 
1st    Cook/Hughes        8.91 lbs 
2nd  Dominguez/Medina   8.57 lbs 
3rd   Campbell/Oder          8.54 lbs 
4th     Floyd/                   7.53 lbs 
5th     Potts/                            7.13 lbs 
6th     Brown/Blair                 6.77 lbs 
7th     Grissom/Cassidy      6.48 lbs 
8th      Belli/Bryant                6.43 lbs 
9th      Mckinney/Pete           5.76 lbs 
10th    Kelly/Otero                 5.36 lbs 
11th    Thompson/LaPan    5.24 lbs 
12th     Kelly/Belli                   4.99 lbs 
13th     Stewart/Guthrie         4.63 lbs 
14th     Washington/Fox        3.03 lbs 
 
Big Fish 
1st   Cook/Hughes       2.54 lbs 
2nd  Dominguez/Medina   2.53 lbs 
3rd   Potts                             2.53 lbs 


